GORE BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY DE

SALARIES AND EXPENSES

It is the policy of the Gore Board of Education that no teacher shall be paid less than the state schedule|
Extra duties shall be compensated for as scheduled. Salaries of all other employees shall be set by the
board. A schedule of salaries and fringe benefits paid to administrators will be filed with the State
Department of Education by October 10, each year.
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